
10:30 am Worship Service 
Prelude 

“How Can It Be?” #75 

Prayer 

“Are You Washed in the Blood?” #160 

Announcements 
Scripture & Prayer 

“A Shelter in the Time of Storm” #530 

Special 

Message: Pastor Brown 
“Now I Belong to Jesus” #378 

Congratulations to Sharon Brown, Roger 
Gottke, and Pastor Chris & Cathy on the 
birth of their great-granddaughter and 

granddaughter, respectively! 
Ruthie Catherine was born on February 5th. 
She weighed 6 lbs. 12 oz. and was 20.5” long. 
   The proud parents are Eric & Lacey Brown. 

MARANATHA BIBLE CHURCH 
February 11, 2024 

 

5;5:15 pm:  Ladies Ensemble Practice 
6:00 pm:  Pastor Brown will be speaking.  
After the Evening Service: S.N.A.C. Youth Activity—We will be 
making pizza.  Boys bring a drink, girls bring a sweet or salty 
snack.  Come and invite other to come with you! 

9:15 am:  Tim Smith 

This Week’s Activities: 
Tuesday:  1 pm  Ladies Luncheon—Meet at the Bob Evans on Un-
derwood. 
Wednesday: 7 pm Midweek Prayer Meeting 

Things to Come: 
Sunday, February 18:  Soup Supper Fellowship after the evening 
service.  If you would be willing to make soup, please see Becky 
Radcliffe.  Each family needs to bring the following (according 
to last name): A—G, crackers; H—P, sweet snack; R—Z, salty 
snack. 
Tuesday, February 20:  10 am—2 pm   

Saturday, March 9:  7 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
Tuesday, March 12:  1 pm  Ladies Luncheon 
Mondays, March 18:   6—8 pm  Spring Quarter Maranatha Bible 
Institute—More details to follow. 

ZCS Activities: 
Monday, February 19:  President’s Day—No school 
Scrip Program:  If you need gift cards, why not purchase 
them through the Scrip program and help the school in the 
process? Some people use them to pay for gas (BP, Mara-
thon, Sheetz, Shell, and Speedway), groceries (Pick N Save 
and Walmart), repairs (Advance Auto Part, AutoZone, Home 
Depot, and Lowes), supper (Arby’s, Bob Evans, Creno’s, 
Denny’s, Domino’s, Panera Bread, Subway, Tim Horton’s, 
Wendy’s, and more), and  even a trip to Amish county 
(Dutch Hospitality Group). If you would like a gift card we 
don’t have in stock, we can order it for you.  The Scrip order 
is placed on Wednesday nights.  If you have any questions, 
please see Anita Fitzer. 

Shut-in Birthdays: Don Jones birthday is February 
19. His mailing address is 375 Grandview Road, 
Zanesville.  


